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Let's Do More in 2024, together!

Roaring into a New Year with Hope and Gratitude

Dear friends: As we stand at the threshold of a new year, it fills our hearts

with immense joy and gratitude to reach out to each and every one of you

who has been an unwavering pillar of support for Noah’s Ark. It is hard to

believe that one year ago this month we suffered the devastating aftermath

of a tornado and flood. But thanks to you…We have come a long way!

Liberty, our lioness, has roared triumphantly, embodying strength and

courage in the face of challenges. Our Bengal tigers, Doc and his gang, have

prowled gracefully, showcasing the beauty of the wild spirit within them.

Baloo and the bears have played and explored, embodying the playful

essence that your support has allowed them to rediscover. Tortoises have

continued their slow and steady journey, reminding us of the importance of

patience and perseverance. And our primates have swung through their

renovated habitats, expressing the joy and freedom that your compassion

has granted them.

 

Looking ahead, we are filled with hope and determination to

make the upcoming year even more impactful for our animal

residents. Your continued support will enable us to enhance their habitats,

provide top-notch veterinary care, and implement education initiatives for

school groups across the state and beyond.

Each roar, each chuff, and each playful gesture from our animal residents

has been a testament to the impact of your generosity. May the coming year

be filled with compassion, joy, and transformative moments for both you

and our cherished animal residents.



Wishing you a roaring and joyous New Year!

 

Baloo Bear enjoying his 'catch of the day' fresh fish menu special. 

Golden, one of our Bengal tigers, enjoying a dip in the creek before cold weather set in.  We will
expand his habitat this coming spring.



An enclosure enrichment renovation for Shawn Shawn and our Spider Monkeys!

More fun to come in the New Year.

Your support provides ongoing veterinary care as

our residents reach their golden years, food

expenses, new habitat construction, ground

repairs, and all necessary care to ensure our

residents live with the peace and love they

deserve. 

Support Noah's Ark 

https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/noahsark


Celebrate Valentine’s Day by sending a BEAR-
HUG from Baloo!

Want to honor a friend? Let a loved one know you are thinking of



them?

Then consider sending an old-fashioned Valentine in the mail. We can
personalize a card from you, to a person of your choosing.

Just click here to see how, or call our office and we will take care of the
rest! 770-957-0888

$25 Personalized Card from Baloo
$50 Personalized card from Baloo AND photo and message from Doc

the Bengal Tiger

Proceeds will go directly toward food, vet care, and habitat improvements
for Baloo and all his buddies – furred, feathered, scaled and tailed!

GET MORE INFO

WOW TOURS Now On Goupon!

https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/defaulturl-25082?code=valentine%202024
https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/defaulturl-25082?code=valentine%202024
http://www.groupon.com/deals/noah-s-ark-animal-sanctuary-and-rehabilitation-center-3?utm_campaign=UserReferral_mih&utm_source=undefined&utm_medium=email




Wow Tours are now available on our website and Groupon. Want to book a field trip or summer camp
outing?  Make it a wild adventure with Noah's Ark.

Click on the button below for more information.  

BOOK A TOUR

Give the Gift of Love

http://www.groupon.com/deals/noah-s-ark-animal-sanctuary-and-rehabilitation-center-3?utm_campaign=UserReferral_mih&utm_source=undefined&utm_medium=email
https://noahs-ark.org/visit/#tour


We are incredibly thankful to our donors who have purchased supplies, toys, food and

more from our AMAZON Wishlist. These donations are critical to our daily operations,

and make a big difference in offsetting our cash costs.

Thank you!



CHECK OUT OUR WISHLISTS

Fun Facts About Noah's Ark

Our residents consume 75-100 lbs of produce EVERY WEEK!

Our carnivores consume over 300lbs of meat EVERY WEEK!

Our energy bill is around $7k EVERY MONTH!

Are you following our new Facebook Page?  

Baloo And Friends will keep you up to date on what's going on at
Noah's Ark.  Our last page was pirated sadly, so we are beginning

a new journey and would love for you to help us grow. 

 

Love watching animals having fun?

We post new videos often! 

Check out our Youtube Channel

 

https://noahs-ark.org/help/wishlists/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100091788927578
https://www.youtube.com/@NoahsArkAnimalSanctuary


4 YEARS IN A ROW

Noah’s Ark Animal Sanctuary is a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Educational Sanctuary that relies 100% on

the generosity of others.  We do not receive any city, state or federal funding.  There are many ways

to support our mission, please click here to see what may be the best option for you.
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Habitat Area/ Playground
Temporarily Closed until March 1, 2024
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